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Subj: Vote for Us and Help Us Win $10,000

The National Girls Collaborative Project got an opportunity to claim $10,000 in donated funding, but we need your help to get there.

Hostway Corporation, a multi-national cloud hosting firm, will donate $10,000 to the charity that receives the most votes at its Help Us Help Those in Need page. Voting runs through the end of the year, and we need your support to make this happen!

This money will help us continue our work to encourage girls to pursue careers in science, technology, engineering, and mathematics.

Cast your vote here and, with the help of supporters like you, we’ll be on our way to victory!

Twitter prompts:

· @Hostway is doing away with corporate gifts in order to donate $10,000 to charity. We are on the list! Vote for us now #hostwaycharity http://ow.ly/qaLXr

· In lieu of #holiday gift giving @Hostway is donating $10,000 to charity. Go vote for us to win! #hostwaycharity http://ow.ly/qaLXr

· Vote for us to win $10,000 from @Hostway for the #holidays. Show your support by casting your vote. #hostwaycharity http://ow.ly/qaLXr

· Vote for NGCP to win $10K from @Hostway to help increase the number of #girlsinSTEM. http://ow.ly/q93oh  #STEM

· Help NGCP increase the number of #girlsinSTEM by voting in the @Hostway holiday giving contest. http://ow.ly/q93oh  #STEM


Facebook Post:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We need your help! Hostway Corporation has decided to donate the money traditionally used for customer, partner, and employee gifts to a charity this holiday season. The National Girls Collaborative Project was nominated to be one of the five charities that can be chosen to receive $10K because of our ability to systematically increase the number of girls in STEM fields. Vote today and share with friends and family-voting ends 12/31/13. http://www.hostway.com/aboutus/help-us-help-those-in-need/

